
April 11, 2017 
 
Chief Ken Pimlott, Director 
California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento CA 94244-2460 
 
Dear Chief Pimlott, 
 
Due to Fire Department budget constraints, the County of Riverside is requesting a change to our 
current Cooperative Fire Protection Agreement Exhibit D, Schedule A for FY 2017/2018.  We are 
requesting to remove the following numbers of specified positions: 
 
1 Battalion Chief 
23 Fire Captains – Range A 
30 Fire Apparatus Engineers 
6 Fire Apparatus Engineer/Paramedics 
 
In addition we are requesting to add the following numbers of specified positions to our Cooperative 
Fire Protection Agreement Exhibit D, Schedule A for FY 2017/2018. 
 
38 Firefighter II’s 
11 Firefighter II/Paramedics 
 
This action will give us budgetary savings.  Please consider this letter as our 120 day official notice for 
the requested change in service. 
 
If you have any questions please feel Principal Management Analyst Tina Grande in the Executive Office.  
Tina can be reached at (951) 955-1138. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

John Tavaglione 
Chairman of the Board of Supervisors 
2nd District, Riverside County 
 
 
 


